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THE CHILDREN HAVE …  

Made- new artwork for our bulletin boards upstairs for all 

to see.  

Decided -they would love to work with animals this year for 

their mission project. Their exact ideas are still being worked 

out. However, they all agree they enjoy helping others, and 

that they all like animals. More info to come! 

Worked- on numerous teamwork activities last month to show 

they have faith in the God, and each other. We made Jesus’ 

love is bubbling over volcanoes, kites to show we love the 

world God created for us and raced to be the first to get the 

most paper people into our pretend church buildings. 

Enjoyed- a few new songs. Be sure to ask them how many 

hammers Noah used, as well as this month’s new song  

“On the farm, the animals sing, listen as they praise the king, 

sing it loud, or sing it soft, Praise the Lord! Praise the Lord!” 

-Rhianna 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        Director: Rhianna Burke                                                                                                          

Email: education@wesleyworc.org 

 

Upcoming Events 

June 9th @ 1130 am Planting 

with Snap Ed Program. 

All Children and their Parents are 

welcome to stay, and Plant with this 

special state funded program. 

July 29 - August 2 

Is our Vacation Bible School week! 

Children ages 5-12 yrs old may join  

us 530 pm – 730 pm each night.  

More information to follow shortly. 

 

Register with Rhianna at 

education@wesleyworc.org 

Volunteers are needed! 

Come to our VBS table in Brewer Hall 

for child sign ups, and volunteer 

opportunities. 
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